
March 9, 2021 

Non-GMO Statement 

To Whom It May Concern, 

ROHA USA, LLC hereby declares that all of its products and all of its 
ingredient components may be considered as Non-GMO under the EU directives 
1829/2003 and 1830/2003, currently the FDA does not require labeling of GMO products.

This includes product code: TZG450000SFG FD&C Yellow No. 5 Granular

Sincerely,

Lonnie Fraley 
Quality & Regulatory Affairs
ROHA USA, LLC 




